
From: Brown, Jonathan W. - PDR
To: Darby, Anne W. - PDR
Subject: FW: Pulse Corridor Plan
Date: Tuesday, September 8, 2020 12:00:05 PM

Jonathan W. Brown
Senior Planner
Land Use Administration
ADU Program Manager
City of Richmond, Virginia
804-646-5734 (office)
Jonathan.Brown@richmondgov.com

-----Original Message-----
From: Robinson, Betty H. - PDR
Sent: Tuesday, September 8, 2020 11:59 AM
To: Brown, Jonathan W. - PDR <Jonathan.Brown@richmondgov.com>
Subject: FW: Pulse Corridor Plan

-----Original Message-----
From: Jared Miller [mailto:jbmiller803@gmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, September 8, 2020 8:21 AM
To: PDR Land Use Admin <PDRLandUseAdmin@richmondgov.com>
Subject: Pulse Corridor Plan

CAUTION: This message is from an external sender - Do not open attachments or click links unless you recognize
the sender's address and know the content is safe.

To whom it may concern:

My name is Jared Miller. I am a resident of 1512 Grove Avenue. I am writing to voice my support for the Pulse
Corridor plan. Specifically, I am in favor of the plan to rezone portions of land north of Broad Street to B4. I believe
that this level of density is needed in Richmond along the public transit routes and current or proposed bike lanes.

Thank you,

Jared Miller
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